
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Nicole Morris, Deputy City Recorder 

DATE:    6/27/22 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Recommendations from the Council Committee on Advisory Appointments 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends the City Council approve the recommendations from the Council Committee on 
Advisory Appointments (CCAA) 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The CCAA met and interviewed community members interested in participating on City advisory 
committees. The Committee recommends appointment of the following individuals: 

Individuals Board Term 

Dawn Upton Tualatin Arts Advisory Committee Reappointment Term Expiring 
03/31/25 

Brittany Valli Tualatin Planning Commission Term Expiring 8/31/25 

John Makepeace Tualatin Parks Advisory Committee Term Expiring 2/28/23 

Claire Roach Tualatin Parks Advisory Committee Student Term Expiring 2/28/23 

 


